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Assembly

Karl Hagerman

Petersburg Borough Public Health Mandate #7

Petersburg Borough Assembly,

| am writing in support of the language, as written, in the Petersburg Borough Public Health Mandate #7. From what |
understand, it is in response to the Alaska State Covid-19 Health Mandate #14 (Non-Congregate Sheltering Order).

| greatly appreciate your and Mr. Hagerman's forethought in protecting our community, especially those without the
ability to safely quarantine in the event they were to test positive for SARS-CoV-2.

This mandate clearly defines specific locations for those that may need these spaces, the specific care of the person(s),
and in addition, freely allows those that can - to safely quarantine at home.

My hope is that these spaces will not be needed, but am comforted to know a plan will be in place in the event that they

are.

Thank you for your hard work, making difficult decisions for the good of our community, and for protecting our most
vulnerable during this time. Your efforts are greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,
Kellii Wood




